March 15, 2020

To: Families of Virginia Swimming
From: Bryan Wallin, General Chair
RE: Update from Virginia Swimming

The VSI Board of Directors met again this afternoon to discuss how Virginia Swimming will address USA-
Swimming’s recommendation for a 30-day suspension of events and competition due to the
ramifications from the outbreak of COVID-19.

The following decisions were made by the Board of Directors:

e The 2020 SC Age Group Championships will not be rescheduled.

e The Eastern Zone Sectional competition that was scheduled to be held in Christiansburg on
March 26-29, 2020 has also been cancelled.

e Virginia Swimming will follow USA Swimming’s direction and suspend all currently scheduled
competitive activities for the next 30 days concluding on April 12, 2020. In addition, no
sanctioned meets of any kind will be allowed during this suspension period.

e Virginia Swimming strongly recommends that clubs adhere to national and state regulations as
well as regional, local municipality, and USA Swimming guidelines regarding practice and team
activities.

There are no perfect resolutions to remedy what has happened in recent days as information seems to
change every few hours. Virginia Swimming’s Board of Directors will meet regularly during the coming
weeks to discuss any new information and to determine what, if any, adjustments need to be made to
our current position.



